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Clacton On Sea Bowling Club 
Limited 

       Founded 1922

Subs Weekend 

The club will be open to accept members 
subscriptions on the  weekend of  Saturday 
27th January and Sunday 28th January 
2pm - 4 pm 
You can pay your subs this weekend at the 
club if not before.  

The cost for 2024 will be as follows: 
Full bowling members: £125 
Retired members: £40 
Retained members: £30 
Junior Members: £10 
Social Members: £35 

Please ensure these subscriptions are paid 
on or before 31st January 2024 as those not 
paid by this time will result in your name 
not being in this years handbook.  

The preferred method of payment would be 
by card but for those members who wish to 
pay by cheque, please send to the Secretary 
(at the address on your email sent from 
Brian) and made payable to Clacton-on-Sea 
Bowling Club Limited.  

Quiz Night 
John and Sheila will once again be 
running a Quiz night on Saturday 
27th January cost £5 per person. 

Bring your own nibbles. 6.30pm for 
7pm.  Add your name to the list up 

in the clubhouse.  

Club Shirts

If you would like a club shirt ready 
for the beginning of this season, 
please contact Melvin. These shirts do 
take quite some time to arrive and 
Melvin needs to order them well in 
advance. There is also a list up on the 
club noticeboard for you to add your 
name and shirt size if you prefer.

Bowling Jackets 

Brian Jones has put a list up in the 
clubhouse for those who would like 
to order a navy outdoor jacket with 
the Club Logo on. 
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